
Crowan School Newsletter – 24th March 2023

Attendance

Releath: 95.0%

Trenoweth: 83.3%

Pengelly: 94.5%

Crenver: 95.8%

Well Done Crenver!

The target for the school is 96% 

Dates for your diary

Monday 27th March – Thursday 30th March- Year 6 residential to  London

Friday 31st March – Rock Steady Music performance (10am)

Friday 31st March – Last day of term (2pm close)

Monday 17th April – First day of Summer Term

PIG RACING 

We are looking forward to seeing lots of you at 

our fundraiser this evening. Thank you to Mrs 

Gillam for organising. See you at 5pm!

CERTIFICATES
This week’s certificates go to:

Releath: Jacob, Aven, Ellis and Oliver

Trenoweth: Bella, Harry  and Terry

Pengelly: Isla, Charlie, Erin and Annabelle

Crenver: Kerris and Felicity  

Well done everyone! 

NEXT WEEK

Next week, I am leading the Yr 6 residential to 

London. Therefore, if there is anything you wish 

to discuss, please refer to your child’s class 

teacher or Mrs Greenaway in my absence. 

Thank you! Miss Harris 

END OF TERM 

Next Friday (31st March) we will be finishing 

school at 2pm for Easter. There will be no Kids 

Club or football club on this date.

ROCK STEADY MUSIC

For children who take part in Rock Steady, there 

will be a performance at 10am next Friday (31st

March) in the school hall

SONGFEST AT TRURO CATHEDRAL

Well done to the children who represented the 

school so brilliantly in their Songfest 

performance on Tuesday. You amazed us! 

Thanks to Miss Phillips and Mrs Judge for all 

their hard work preparing the children in learning 

the songs. 

MRS WINDER

We are very sad to let you know that after 22 

years working at Crowan, Mrs Winder has 

made the difficult decision to retire and spend 

more time with her family. She will be leaving us 

next Friday and I am sure you will join with me 

in thanking her for all she has done and wishing 

her the very best for the future. 
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